
April 8, 2014 

Tuesday, April 8, 2014 the Jasper County Board of Supervisors met in regular session at 9:30 a.m. 

with Supervisors Brock, Stevenson and Carpenter present and accounted for; Chairman Brock presiding. 

Conservation Director, Keri Van Zante spoke to the Board about the possibility of getting matching 

funds from the Iowa Legislature to repair Chichaqua Valley Bicycle Trail.  Van Zante told the Supervisors 

that Senator Dennis Black said he could see to it that $180,000 was placed in a Senate infrastructure bill 

with the intent that the Supervisors would match that funding to repair the surface of the Chichaqua Valley 

Trail between Baxter and Ira.  Should the quotes come in higher than the combined $360,000, the Board 

said it would revisit the issue at that time. 

Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to agree to appropriate $180,000 in matching funds to 

repair the surface of the Chichaqua Valley Bicycle Trail contingent upon State of Iowa making available 

$180,000 in State funding to Jasper County for the project. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to accept the Central Iowa Juvenile Detention Center 

Independent Auditor’s Report for the period ending June 30, 2013. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve a liquor license for Kellduff 5 and 10 Inc. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve Board of Supervisors minutes for April 1, 

2014. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 

 There were no Board Appointments. 

 County Engineer, Russ Stutt asked the Board to approve bridge inspection contract for 193 structures 

in 2014 and 207 structures in 2015. 

 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to approve a contract between Calhoun-Burns and 

Associates, Inc. and Jasper County for 193 bridge inspections in 2014 and 207 bridge inspections in 2015 

for a total cost of $60,940. 

YEA: CARPENTER, BROCK, STEVENSON 

 Engineer Stutt presented to the Supervisors quotes for purchasing a loader with scales and forks as 

follows: 

  Murphy Tractor $209,585 

  Ziegler Cat  $201,890 

 Motion by Carpenter, seconded by Stevenson to approve the purchase of a loader with scales and 

forks from Ziegler Cat in the amount of $201,890. 

YEA: STEVENSON, CARPENTER, BROCK 



 Motion by Stevenson, seconded by Carpenter to adjourn the Tuesday, April 8, 2014 Board of 

Supervisors meeting. 

YEA: CARPENTER, STEVENSON, BROCK 

 

______________________________________  _____________________________________ 
        Dennis Parrott, Auditor      Joe Brock, Chairman 
 


